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Title: 

Comments: I am a member of the Sandblasters Dual Sport Club.

Dirt bike riders deserve to have single track trails around Tucson just like bicyclists and hikers.

I often ride on the ATV trails in Reddington and would like to see single track throughout Southern Arizona.

This new trails system is in an area that is seldom used, it uses already disturbed ground, and the maintenance

would be minimal.  

As a member of a dirt bike club I would gladly volunteer my time to help keep these trails maintained.

 


